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Barnett, Mary

From: Lemaster, Jeff
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 9:32 AM
To: Barnett, Mary
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1536583060639

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: No-Reply  
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 7:40 AM 
To: Help-Water 
Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1536583060639 
 
******************************************************************************* 
Email Address:  
Name: Andy McCutcheon 
Category: citizen 
Mailing Address:  
City: Saint Joe 
State: AR 
Zip: 72675 
Phone Number:  
Division: Water 
Referring Page:  //www.facebook.com/ 
Email ID: 1536583060639 
Date: 9/10/2018 
Time: 7:22:09 AM 
 
Questions Comments: 
 
Stop bowing to public pressure and do your job based on FACTS.  C&H hog farm has never been cited for a 
single environmental violation and there is no scientific data to link them to any impairment of Big Creek or the 
Buffalo.  I was born and raised in the Buffalo River watershed and in my opinion the very people you bowed 
down to the first time, (the tourists and outsiders) are responsible for the vast majority of pollution in the 
Buffalo.  There are also thousands of feral hogs that have direct access to ALL the streams in the watershed.  
Lets do something about the problems we know exist instead of worrying about ones that don't.   ISSUE THE 
PERMIT. 
 
 
 


